
We are VERY excited to host one of our favorite
Third Grade activities, Pumpkin Math!

This fun lesson will take place on Tuesday,
October 29, 2024 in the Glen Hills School Cafeteria
from 1:00-2:30pm. This activity has students
making numerous connections to our Math
curriculum in a fun and engaging way.

We are in need of volunteers who have
completed the BCI check for the 2024-25 school
year (must be approved by October 16, 2024.)
Kindly return the bottom portion as soon as possible
if you are able to join us.

~Ms. Myette and Ms. DavisPumpkin
Math !

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

__I am a BCI approved volunteer and I am available
on Tuesday, October 29, to help with Pumpkin Math.
Your Name (BCI approved volunteer)

-------------------------------------
Student’s Name _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _Rm_ _ _




